From: Vicki Fox|

Sent: 15 February 2016 12:28

To: Planning

Cc: Jon Finney;

Subject: Ref: 2015/6812/P - 35 Great James Street, London WCIN 3HB

London and Middlesex Archaeological Society - for and behalf of the

British Archaeology

For the attention of James Clarke

This Committee acts on behalf of the Council for British Archaeology in respect of Listed
buildings and Applications within the Greater London area. The Committee discussed the
above case at its meeting on Tuesday, 26 January 2016 and made the following observations:

The Committee had no objections in principle but maintained that Conditions would be
needed to ensure protection of retained internal panelling and archaeology for lowering of the
vault floors. Although the Committee were uncertain about the lift opening onto a half-
landing, it was estimated that little damage would be caused and was therefore
unobjectionable. Materials (bricks/bond/joints) should be Conditioned for the closet wing
extension (an exact match would be needed). The roof-lights should be of the heritage type.

Vicki Fox (Hon. Secretary)
LAMAS - Historic Buildings & Conservation Committee



